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Club Communications  - Richard Hansen 
rch6242@comcast.net      916-332-7448 

Rotary Club Address 
P.O. Box 6 North Highlands, CA 95660- 0006 

 CALL TO ORDER 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

VISITING ROTARIANS  AND GUESTS 

DONATE TO HELP OUR ROTARY CLUB SUPPORT LOCAL CHARITABLE AND NONPROFIT CAUSES. 

Foothill-Highlands Rotary Club Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3)organization.  

EIN 68-0392810,  PayPal  link on Club Website:  http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/ 

CLUB WEBSITE:   www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/     (Club Runner) 

DISTRICT 5180 WEBSITE:  http://rotary5180.com     

R.I. OFFICIAL WEBSITE:   www.rotary.org 

Foothill-Highlands Rotarians attending 

today’s tour were President Roland Wright, 

Gordon Lipp, PE Patrick Magnani, IPP 

Dominic Mecklenburg, PP Marilee 

Monagan, Sam Morgan and PP Maureen 

McBride.  Special guests included Rotarian 

Chuck McBride from the Rotary Club of 

Carmichael; Honorary Member Brent 

Seizer; Dominic guests—son, Jeffrey 

Barrowman and Ginger Buan, Store 

Manager/Umpqua Bank downtown 

Sacramento; Sam’s guests—Dick Biddle, 

Carol Van Dyke and Mike Cummer; 

Gordon’s guests—wife, Polly; daughter, 

Lorrie and son-in-law, Dave Beeman, 

Today’s meeting was a Vocational Tour of the  

Golden One Center in downtown Sacramento.  

It’s hard to believe it is celebrating its first 

anniversary in October.  Because of the nature 

of the meeting, we dispensed with the usual 

protocols.   

We meet Mondays at 12:15 p.m.  

Lions Gate Hotel and Suites  

 McClellan Business Park  

3410 Westover Street 

 North Highlands, CA 95632 

Mark Your Calendar 

and last but not least, Patrick’s guest—Geri 

Lane with Edward Jones. 

Get Ready For An Exciting Adventure 

 

President Roland has organized our much-

anticipated Mystery Bus Trip for Saturday,  

mailto:Rch6242@comcast.net
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://rotary5180.com
http://www.rotary.org
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highlands/124638854276606


           THE HIGHLANDER                              Page 3                                              9/25/2017                                 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS AND EVENTS  

   SEPTEMBER IS BASIC EDUCATION  

AND LITERACY MONTH 
 

CLUB CALENDAR: 

OCT. 2      TBA 

OCT. 9      DARK — COLUMBUS DAY 

OCT. 11      BOARD MEETING* 

OCT.  16      KEN WILSON, DISTRICT TREE PROJECT CHAIR 

OCT.  21      MYSTERY BUS TRIP  

OCT.  23      DARK—FOLLOWING MYSTERY BUS TRIP 

OCT.  30      BOB MUTCHLER, END POLIO NOW DISTRICT CHAIR 

 

DISTRICT 5180 CALENDAR:  

OCT. 28       DISTRICT FOUNDATION DINNER  

  CITRUS HEIGHTS COMMUNITY CENTER 

 

MAY 11-13, 2018  

                    DISTRICT CONFERENCE AT HYATT REGENCY 

HOTEL,       SPA  AND CASINO 

 

* FOR THE NEXT FEW MONTHS, BOARD MEETINGS WILL BE 

HELD ON WEDNESDAYS. 

E-Waste4Good Program  
  

Our E-waste Program is going strong with 

monthly pick-ups at Umpqua Bank.  Large 

items are being picked up and stored at 

Hallsten Corp. until the scheduled E-waste 

pick up. 

 

Thanks to everyone for your continued support 

of this program. 

October 21st.  The group will assemble at  

the Lion’s Gate Hotel and Suites Parking Lot 

where they will board the bus.  At 10 am, the 

bus will depart on a fun-filled day of 

adventure making several stops along the way.  

The day includes lunch and dinner.   The cost 

is $50 per person.   

 

President Roland will be circulating a sign-

up sheet next Monday.  Friends, family and 

prospective members are welcome to join us.   

Ink and Toner  Cartridges Mini 

Fundraiser 
 

IPP Dominic is continuing 

to collect spent ink and toner 

cartridges as a mini-

fundraiser for the club.   
 

Keep a plastic or paper bag 

by your printer; and as you replace the ink or 

toner cartridge, put the old ones in the bag 

and bring them to Rotary.   
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Club members are supporting Women’s 

Empowerment by donating clothing to the 

women they serve.   They need items in good 

condition such as: coats/jackets, dresses, suits, 

pants, tops, skirts, jeans, sweats/activewear  

and accessories, i.e. scarves, knit hats, gloves, 

belts, shoes, etc.   

 

With Fall in the air, our thoughts turn to 

changing around our closets from Summer to 

Winter.  If you have any items you don’t want 

anymore, bring them to our weekly meetings 

and Mo will take them at the end of each 

month to Women’s Empowerment.   

 

Thanks to Marilee Monagan, Maureen 

McBride, Sharon Stone and Diane 

Wright for their donations to our project.   

October Board of Directors 

Meeting 
 

 

 

Change of Date  

 

 

 

The October Board Meeting will be held  on 

Wednesday, Oct. 11th at 5:30 p.m. at 

Umpqua Bank in Antelope.  
  

Just a reminder:  All members are invited to 

attend. 

RECOGNITIONS 

As mentioned earlier in the bulletin, we did not 

have a regular meeting today so there were no 

recognitions. 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 

PP Bob Meyer is 12 

days out from his 

surgery and doing 

well.  He sounds 

upbeat and has had 

PT at home and has 

two more scheduled 

in the coming week.   

 

We send Bob our best wishes for a speedy 

recovery.  Mend quickly!!  We miss you.   

 

Advance Notice  

For Our Annual Holiday Party 

 

We have scheduled our Annual Holiday 

Gathering for Monday, December 4th at 

the Lions Gate Hotel and Suites.  Festivities 

will begin with no host cocktails at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Watch for more details in November.   



           THE HIGHLANDER                              Page 5                                              9/25/2017                                 

 

BELL RINGERS, GONG BONGERS 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 

 

A Paul Harris Fellow is an individual who 

contributes $1,000 to the Rotary 

International Annual Program Fund or 

other approved programs. Each 

additional $1,000 contribution is 

recognized with a plus and the number. 

Jordan Backhaus   PHF 

Sonja Cameron (GRIF)  PHF 

John Hallsten (GRIF)  PHF+ 5 

Richard Hansen 
(B)(GRIF) 
(GRIF Polo Plus)  

PHF+ 7 

Joe Kaiser (GRIF)  PHF+ 8 

Gordon Lipp  PHF+ 4 

Gene Long  PHF+1 

   

Patrick Magnani (GRIF)  PHF+1 

Dr. Steven Martinez   

Maureen McBride (GRIF)  PHF+ 8  

Dominic Mecklenburg (GRIF)  PHF+ 8  

Bob Meyer  PHF+ 5 

Marilee Monagan (GRIF)  PHF+ 2 

Sam Morgan  PHF+ 6 

Gerred Popejoy  PHF 

Bob Spears (B)(GRIF)  PHF+ 3 

David Stone  PHF+ 8 

Lee Wiggins  (B) PHF+ 4 

Roland Wright 
(B)(GRIF) 
(GRIF Polo Plus)  

PHF+ 8 

Bell Ringer & Gong Codes: 

(B) = Bell Ringer chi$100 to Club 

(GFHF) = Gonger $100 to Club Foundation 

(GRIF) = Gonger $100 to RI Foundation 

(RIF) = $100 to Rotary Foundation 
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ROTARY FOUNDATION BENEFACTORS 

NAME 
 

Backhaus, Jordan  
Hallsten, John 

Hansen, Richard 

Kaiser, Joe 

Lipp, Gordon 

Long, Gene 

Magnani, Patrick  

McBride, Maureen  

Mecklenburg, Dominic 

Meyer, Bob 

Monagan, Marilee 

Morgan, Cheryl (Sam) 

Spears, Robert B. 

Stone, David M. 

Wiggins, Lee N. 

Wright, Roland 

 

A Benefactor is someone who  has 

contributed $1,000 to the Permanent Fund or 

made provisions in their will of at least 

$1,000 benefiting The RI Foundation. 

ANNUAL GIVING/PAUL HARRIS 

SUSTAINING FELLOWS 

  

We continue our goal to have Every 

Rotarian contribute at least $100 to The 

Rotary Foundation and strive to achieve 

the status of 100% Paul Harris Sustaining 

Fellows for the forth year in a row.   

 

For those who donate $100 or more to The 

Rotary Foundation, Marilee will be 

presenting them with a special sticker for 

their badge.   EREY (Every Rotarian/Every Year) 

Club 

For clubs which achieve a minimum Annual 

Fund contribution of $100 per capita during 

the Rotary year and every dues-paying 

member must personally contribute at least 

$25 to the Annual Fund during the year.  

FOUNDATION NEWS 

END POLIO NOW CAMPAIGN 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

EVERYONE BRING YOUR POCKET  

CHANGE — TO AFFECT CHANGE BY 

ENDING POLIO THROUGHOUT THE 

WORLD.  

 

 

The END POLIO NOW campaign is once 

again one of Rotary’s top priorities in the 

coming year.  The Bill & Melinda Gates 

Foundation have extended their partnership  

with Rotary during the critical endgame phase 

of the Global Polio Eradication Initiative.  

Thanks to this partnership our contributions 

are matched two for one—$25 becomes $75. 
 

Foundation Chair Marilee Monagan 

announced this year’s goal is to raise $1,000.  

Please save your loose change and deposit it in 

the Change for Change banks on the tables at 

our weekly meetings.  

  

YTD is $317.66 or 31.77% of this year’s 

goal.  
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS 

WEEK’S PROGRAM 

The Golden 1 Center is the newest Crown 
Jewel of not only Sacramento but of sports 
complexes throughout the world.  The indoor 
arena, located in downtown Sacramento, sits 
partially on the site of the former Downtown 
Plaza shopping center.  The publicly-owned 
arena is part of a business and entertainment 
district called Downtown Commons (DoCo), 
which includes 1.5 million feet of outdoor 
space which has a $250 million 16-story 
mixed-use tower. 
 
The arena, which replaced Sleep Train Arena 
as the home of the Sacramento Kings hosts 
concerts, conventions and other sporting and 
entertainment events. There are 34 luxury 
suites.  Suite partners have access to three 
exclusive clubs on the premium level 
including two skyboxes that overlook the 
concourse and have a direct view of the 
outside. On Level 5, there are 48 loft-style 
suites. Normal capacity of the complex is 
17,500 but expandable to about 19,000 to 
accommodate concert audiences. 
 

The goal of the Golden 1 Center was to bring 
people together in an indoor/outdoor 
environment.  The new Center reflects all that 
is great about Northern California by utilizing 
regionally sourced materials that range from 
glass to recycled aluminum to potentially 
precast concrete, composed of sand from San 
Benito and rocks of Sierra limestone that 
reflect the colors of the region. Additionally, 
Golden 1 Center utilizes only FSC-certified 
wood, an international standard of quality 
and responsible forest management. 
 
The exterior of the building pays homage to 
Sacramento’s nickname “City of Trees” with 
rounded aluminum that has a million trees 
patterned on it and a base of Sierra limestone 
to express local mountains.   
The complex is 100% solar powered with 15% 

coming from rooftop solar panels and 85% from  
a solar field in nearby Rancho Seco operated by 
SMUD and features smart temperature controls 
which harness the area’s cooling Delta Breeze 
by installing five 40’ x 30’ window systems 
weighing 30,000 lbs. which open to allow that 
infamous breeze to flow through the complex. A 
bird buffer was also installed to keep bird and 
insects from infiltrating the indoors.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Installing solar power is part of the Sacramento 
Kings ownership’s goal to have its new sports 
and entertainment center be the most 
technologically advanced arena in the country.  
This efficient and renewable source of energy 
eliminates 2,000 tons of greenhouses and 
earned the arena a LEED Platinum certification 
in late September 2016.   
 
The main screens are 44 feet wide by 24 feet 
tall, crowned by 6-foot-tall message boards. The 
screens broadcast in what is known as “4K 
Ultra HD". In addition to the main scoreboard, 
two 25-foot-tall video screens are placed at the 
arena’s main entrance facing the public plaza, 
and another 800 HD monitors broadcast the 
game to fans gathered in concourses, clubs and 
suites.   
 
The new area is the most technologically 
advanced in the world with 650 miles of data 
cable which provides free wi-fi connections that 
are 17,000 times faster than the average home 
network. A rooftop platform with light pipes 
can be programmed by local artists and used to 
convey events in the arena to the public through 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sacramento,_California
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Downtown_Plaza_(Sacramento)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Downtown_Plaza_(Sacramento)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sleep_Train_Arena
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sacramento_Kings
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Luxury_box
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Luxury_box
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Northern_California
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/San_Benito_County,_California
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/San_Benito_County,_California
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Forest_Stewardship_Council
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rancho_Seco
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Solar_power
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/4K_resolution
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/4K_resolution
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visually appealing light shows. 
 

As part of a partnership between the Kings and 

the Sacramento Metropolitan Arts Commission,   

the Kings donated previously existing art located 

in the Downtown Plaza to SMAC and contributed 

$5.5 million to the “Art in Public Places” 

program. Kings Owner and Chairman Vivek 

Ranadive led an effort to bolster the initial 

contribution with $4 million dollars, securing the 

first publicly-owned and permanently displayed 

original sculpture by world-renowned artist Jeff 

Koons.  The sculpture comes from his “Coloring 

Book” collection inspired by a child coloring over 

the lines of an image of Piglet. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another unique piece of artwork adorning the 
new Golden One Center is a work by Bryan 
Valenzuela, a rising local artist.  His sculpture is 
comprised of two separate channels that cascade 
through the southwest atrium.  The piece consists 
of 400 individual hollow blown-glass, translucent 
spheres in an abstract design depicting the 
confluence of the Sacramento and American 
Rivers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Center for Sacramento History has brought 
in six neon signs which hang throughout the 
building to liven the historic art scene. 

The Tower Books was an icon in Sacramento for 
many years.  The sign below is one of the many 
neon signs depicting our history.   

 

 

 

 

 

Perhaps the most talked-about sustainability 
feature of the new arena is its so called “farm-to-
court” commitment to source 90 percent of its 
food from within 150 miles.  

The Kings are committed to turning food scraps 
into fertilizer that will go back to local farms, 
creating a local food cycle. 

The food program strives to ensure none of that 
local food goes to waste. The arena donates 
13,000 lbs. of food to the Sacramento Food Bank 
which feeds 11,000 local families.  Used fryer oil, 
which is locally produced is converted to 
biodiesel by a local business. All of the vegetable 
and protein trimmings and scraps are recycled by 
California Safe Soil (CSS), a Sacramento area 
firm which “digests” the material into compost 
which is then given to local farms to enrich the 

Carol Van Dyke, Sam Morgan and  

Mike Cummer  

Koons’ Sculpture in background 

Bryan Valenzuela’s Sculpture 

http://www.nba.com/kings/news/world-renowned-sculpture-secured-for-esc-plaza
http://www.nba.com/kings/news/world-renowned-sculpture-secured-for-esc-plaza
http://www.sustainableamerica.org/blog/how-fertilizer-made-from-food-waste-can-help-drought-stricken-farms/
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soil.  Farmers report a 30% increase in 
production as a result of using the special 
compost.   

Another jaw-dropping feature of the new area 
are the lofts and suites.  The Lofts are an 
original design never before seen in a sports 
arena. They're uniquely set to meet the needs 
of Sacramento's small and medium-sized 
companies, as well as larger families 
interested in a premium experience. Lofts 
feature lounge seating, access to private suite-
level clubs, VIP parking, and a dedicated 
entrance into the arena.  

The Suites are twice as big as those in Sleep 
Train Arena.  Suite owners also have access to 
three exclusive clubs on the premium level, 
including two lounges that hang above the 
concourse.  

The Lofts and Suites have access to a 
concierge service team to a fully-stocked 
kitchen and bar.    

Watching a game, concert or event from one 
of these venues would definitely be an 
incredible experience.   

Unfortunately, we didn’t have access to the 
Court Floor as it was Media Day and the 
players were on deck for photos and 
interviews. 

 

 

Our guides then took the group down to the 
Assembly Lounge.  It has a casual, modern look.  
The space has a huge bar, firepits and stunning 
stone accents and a wide-range of seating options 
and very comfortable, your author might add.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This was a great experience and your author could 
go on; but for space limitations, I’ll end here. 

We thanked our guides for the informative tour 
and headed back to work or for those who were 
available, to lunch at Sauced.   

A BIG thank you to President Roland for 
arranging this great Vocational outing. 

Spectacular Assembly Lounge 

Taking Our Final Break 

Before Heading to Lunch or 

Back to Work 

https://www.golden1center.com/assets/img/book-assembly-main-e2213954f1.jpg
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DISTRICT NEWS 
It's Happy Hour on the Sacramento Hornblower!!!  Join the Passport Club this coming SATUR-
DAY, SEPTEMBER 30th for a cruise down the Sacramento River all the while sipping on cocktails 
and chatting up with fellow Rotarians.  The cost is $25 per person and we recommend reserving a 
spot ahead of time.  If you have any questions, please contact Leigh-Ann Reinero at (916) 803-
6895 or at lreinero@yahoo.com. 

mailto:lreinero@yahoo.com
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2018 District Conference 
The 2018 District Conference will be held at 

the Hyatt Regency Hotel, Spa and 

Casino at Incline Village in Lake Tahoe, 

May 11-13, 2018.   

 

Early registration began at the District 

Conference in Santa Clara and continued 

until the end of May.  The registration fee 

increased to $50 effective June 1st and will be 

increased again in November.  If you are 

thinking about attending the Conference, now 

is the time to register.   

  

Hotel reservations should be available on the 

District Website shortly.  As soon as that 

2017 District Foundation 

Dinner 
 

Join fellow Rotarians and Friends of The 

Rotary Foundation at the District 5180 

Foundation Dinner on Saturday, 

October 28th at the Citrus Heights 

Community Center, 5300 Fountain Square 

in Citrus Heights.   

 

Doors open at 6 pm with dinner/program 

beginning at 7 pm.  Rotary Foundation 

Board of Trustees Chairman Paul A. 

Netzel will be the keynote speaker.  When you 

have a minute, check out Paul’s monthly 

column in The Rotarian Magazine.   

 

The Rotary Club of Foothill-Highlands was the 

first club in the district to reserve a table of 

eight at the dinner so we are promised primo 

seating.   

 

Thanks to Dominic for getting us 

reservations.   

happens, we will notify you.  In the meantime, 

you can register for the Conference on the 

District 5180 website.  The link is on the first 

page. 

  

If you have any questions, call Mo. 
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Hurricane Harvey Disaster Relief 

Below is an email from the Zone Disaster Chair Greg Zank of our adjacent Zone 
outlining the ongoing efforts in the Texas districts. We will keep you apprised of 
ongoing needs. Thank you for your financial and moral support to our colleagues 
in Texas. 

“Zone 21b & 27 Rotary Governors, as you have heard in the news Hurricane Harvey has dealt a 
heavy blow to the Southern part of Texas the extent of which we have yet to learn – things like 
flooded homes, schools like Rockport and Aransas Pass being partially destroyed, businesses 
wiped out, etc. As your Zone Disaster Chairman I have gathered from the three main Rotary 
districts affected by the Hurricane information on where to send any monetary aid you can 
gather up from your clubs and fellow Rotarians to help those in need. I am also including the 
three names of the District Governors affected that will be getting requests from their areas’ 
clubs for help. This way our fellow Rotarians will make sure the money is spent in the best way 
possible in their area. If you have any questions feel free to contact me or one or more of the 
three District Governors. Please get the information sent to your districts clubs by Monday so 
the information can be given out to club members starting Monday.” 

 
Rotary District 5930 is partnered with McAllen North Rotary Fund - a 501 (c) 3 to set up an 
Emergency Relief Fund. Please make checks to McAllen North Rotary Fund (Fed tax # 27-
3855943) and mail to Rotary D 5930, McAllen North Rotary Club, 501 W. Nolana, McAllen, TX 
78504. Questions and requests for help can be sent to DG Betty Ramirez-Lara, cell 956-683-
5706, bettylararotary@gmail.com , P O Box 3882, McAllen, TX 78502 
 
Rotary District 5910 has a Rotary District 5910 Charitable Foundation and funds can be sent 
to: Rotary District 5910 Charitable Foundation, c/o Bobbie Applegate, 985 IH­10N, Suite 111, 
Beaumont, TX 77706. Questions and requests for help can be sent to DG Rhonda Herrington, 
cell 903-724-8515, rhonda.herrington@yahoo.com, 616 S Sycamore, Palestine, TX 75801. 
 
Rotary District 5890 has a District 5890 Charities, Inc. and funds can be sent to: District 
5890 Charities, Inc., c/o Jackie Barmore, 3525 Preston Ave., Pasadena, TX 77505. Questions 
and requests for help can be sent to DG Bill Palko, cell 303-618-6859, home 713-450-2623, 
william.palko@amergybank.com, 202 Blue Castle Lane, Houston, TX 77015. 
 
A receipt for the donations over $250.00 will be sent to the donors for tax purposes and if 
requested for any amount. 

mailto:bettylararotary@gmail.com
mailto:rhonda.herrington@yahoo.com
mailto:william.palko@amergybank.com
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E-WASTE RECYCLING IS HERE!  
 

THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU TO GET RID OF SOME UNWANTED CLUTTER AND HELP OUR 

CLUB  RAISE  SOME  MONEY. THEY WILL ACCEPT ANY  PIECE  OF ELECTRONICS INCLUDING TV’S, COMPUTERS, 

APPLIANCES, CORDS, KEYBOARDS, MICE AND EVEN POWER TOOLS. THE HEAVIER THE BETTER (WE GET PAID BY THE 

WEIGHT!)  ANYTHING WITH A CORD IS ACCEPTABLE, AND THEY TAKE THE CORDS TOO. THEY SEPARATE AND RECYCLE 

THE PLASTIC, METAL…EVERYTHING!  IF YOU HAVE ITEMS TO DONATE, GIVE ME A CALL TO COORDINATE THE 

PICKUP.  SOME ITEMS I CAN COLLECT AT OUR WEEKLY MEETINGS TOO!  IF YOU HAVE FRIENDS OR RELATIVES THAT 

HAVE SOME E-WASTE, I CAN ARRANGE FOR A FREE PICKUP FOR THEM TOO! 

THIS IS AN ONGOING PROJECT.  CONTACT DOMINIC FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

You can also call eWaste-4good at  800-317-3112 and tell them proceeds are to go to The Rotary Club of Foothill-Highlands. 
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http://www.donateacar.com/affiliate-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highland.php
http://www.donateacar.com/affiliate-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highland.php

